



WICT Virginia Chapter
500 Shentel Way
Edinburg, VA 22824

January 4, 2017

WICT
2030 M St. NW
Suite 600
Washington, DC 20036

Re:	PAR Contribution from WICT Virginia

Dear Sir or Madam:

Please find enclosed with this letter a check in the amount of $1,500.00. This represents the 2016 contribution to the PAR Initiative from the WICT Virginia Chapter.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact me at (540) 984-3273.


Sincerely,


Sarah Fromme
Treasurer

Enclosure

